
 

 

 
 

FCC UNII Device 5600-5650MHz Band Non-Transmission 

Restrictions Declaration  
 
 
 
Date: September 7, 2011 
 
Federal Communications Commission  
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046  
 
Attention:    OET Dept. 
 
 
FCC ID: Q9DAP105SDR  
 
Regarding restrictions for operation in the 5600 - 5650 MHz band, as described in FCC KDB 
notice 443999 D01 Approval of DFS UNII Devices v01 "Interim Plans to Approve UNII 
Devices Operating in the 5470 - 5725 MHz Band with Radar Detection and DFS 
Capabilities",  
 
 
We declare that the device will not transmit on channels which overlap the 5600 - 5650 MHz 
band. This device is not intend for Outdoor use and additional restrictions according 
KDB#443999 D01 does not apply.  
 
 

 
 
Ivaylo Tankov 
Compliance Manager 
Aruba Networks Inc. 


